
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
OF AUTOMATIC VOTE TABULATING 

EQUIPMENT 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of  
 
Lyndon Station in accordance with Wisconsin State 
 
Statutes 5.84, will be holding a public test of the  
 
automatic tabulating equipment to be used to count 
 
votes cast at the Spring Election to be held on 
 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025.  This test is open  
 
to the public, and will be held at the Lyndon Station 
 
Village Hall, 116 Lemonweir Street, Lyndon Station,  
 
WI on Friday, February 14, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. 
 
 
Michelle Klein 
Village Clerk 


